Wayne County Board of Supervisors
FY25 Budget Work Session

The FY25 Budget Work Session of the Wayne County Board of Supervisors was held on the 13th day of February 2024, in the Wayne
County Development Conference Room, Corydon, lowa, pursuant to notice duly given in compliance with the lowa Code Section
21.4. The Board noted due notice of meeting subject to said Code Section.

Present were Lance Lange, Chris Moore, and Todd Wilson, members of the Board. Also in attendance: Courthouse Maintenance
Aaron Hoelting, and Auditor Michelle Dooley.

Lange called the meeting to order at 10:07AM and took roll call.
FY25 Department Budget requests were reviewed and discussed for the Courthouse, Auditor’s Office, Supervisor’s Office, County
Attorney, Environmental programs (WRD Landfill}, County Farm, Pioneer Cemetery, Dept of Health & Human Services, Medical

Examiner, Court Administrator, District Court, County Library, Development, Merge of Public Health & Homemakers.

One area of discussion was making sure that individual departments/offices are discussing all their IT needs with
Chase Clark, the newly hired IT Director to develop consistency throughout the county offices.

There being no further business, the next Regular Scheduled Meeting will be held on the 20th day of February 2024, at 10:00AM in
the Wayne County Development Conference Room.

Lange made a motion to adjourn at 11:52AM, seconded by Wilson.
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